
 
 
Friends of the Murrieta Library General Meeting on ZOOM 
 
Tuesday June 15, 2021 
 
Directors in Attendance: Rita Nastri, Carol Carson, W. Dan Rexwinkel, 
Pat Farmer, Nancy Dixon, Karen Michaud, Evelyn Dial 
 
Also in attendance:  Maggie Pilotte, Judy Call  
 

1.  Rita Nastri called the meeting to order at 10:00am and welcomed 
everyone. 
 
2.  Minutes:  A Motion to accept the minutes of the May 18th 2021 
Zoom General Meeting as corrected, was made by Nancy and 
seconded by Karen. The minutes were approved.  Gloria Bockrath, 
Dorothy Harder and Pat Farmer have volunteered to review the 
minutes of this meeting.  
 
3.  Treasurer’s report:  Dan Rexwinkel reported the financial 
records for the month. Financial reports are attached.    
 
4.  Library update:  Steve Herring reported the library is open to the 
public now.  The library no longer is requiring face masks or taking 
temperatures.  Some furniture is being moved in and some of the 
computers are available.  The musical instruments will be available 
soon.  Summer reading challenge started June 7th through July 17th.  
It is accessed online.  The prizes will be provided by FOML in the 
form of a Book Fair in the community room. There will be Take 
Home Kits offered this summer again for adults, teens and children. 
A new Children’s Librarian, Kesia Estrada, has been hired.   
 
5.  Membership:  Karen Michaud reported that the month of June 
starts the annual membership drive.  You can join on the website 
and pay with PayPal or by mail.  Thank you to our new members 



and also the members that have renewed.  A list of the new members 
and renewed members is attached.   

 
6.  Corner Bookstore updates:  Nancy Dixon reported the income for 
the month of May.  May was a very good month with an average of 
$396 per day. The financial report is attached.  The store is open now 
6 days each week.  Masks are still required for those who are not 
vaccinated.  It will be on the honor system though.     

 
7.  Town Square store updates:  Maggie Pilotte reported the 
financials for the bookstore.  The details are attached.  The Town 
Square Store income was mainly due to the internet sales.  The store 
is open on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday 10am to 4pm.    
 
8.  Programs: The program today will be presented by author and 
nonprofit professional Rebecca K. O’Connor.  

    
9. Publicity:  Rita Nastri is continuing to publish in different media 
the events of the FOML.   
 
 10.  Special Events: Pat Farmer asked for volunteers to put on a get 
together to celebrate the reopening of all the library facilities.    
 
 11.  Old business:  None 

 
 12.  New business: Our next meeting will be September 21st and 
hopefully we will be able to meet in the library meeting room.   

 
 Adjourned at: 10:34am 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Evelyn Dial, Secretary 
 

 
 


